
You're Invited to a Library Scavenger Hunt! 

Dear Young Explorers, 

Join us for an exciting adventure at the library! We are hosting a Scavenger Hunt where you can 

discover hidden treasures and learn about amazing books. 

Date: Saturday, March 25, 2023 

Time: 10:00 AM - 12:00 PM 

Location: Your Local Library, Main Hall 

Bring your friends and your adventurous spirit! Prizes will be awarded to those who complete 

the hunt! 

Don't forget to RSVP by March 20, 2023. 

We can't wait to see you there! 

Happy Reading! 

Sincerely, 

The Library Team 


